Egg Head Permission Form

Great news! Stillwater Elementary reached its fundraising goal of $10,000 for the Hawk Walk, so we will
have a spirit assembly on Wednesday, May 25 at 9:30 AM to celebrate. During the assembly, Mr.
Madigan will play Egg Head* with a few students/staff that enter for a chance to face him and the eggs.
*Egg Head is a game where each contestant takes turns selecting an egg from a carton of 12: some are hard boiled
and some are raw. Once the egg is selected, the contestant smashes it on their own head. Whoever smashes 2 raw
eggs on their head first loses the game.

Students who want enter the drawing for a chance to play the game against Mr. Madigan must return
this permission form signed by a parent by the end of school, Monday, May 23™. During the morning
announcements on Tuesday, May 24" we will draw the names of the winners. This will allow time to
notify parents (via the e-mail provided on this form), in case they want to attend the assembly or make a
plan to bring extra clothes. We will also draw a few alternates and notify them that they could have a
chance to play if a selected student backs out or is sick.

The PTSA will be supplying students with safety goggles to wear during the game and towels/baby wipes
to clean-up after. During the assembly, the Stillwater PTSA and Riverview School District will be taking
pictures to post on social media, and perhaps even on a Riverview School District website. If you do not
give us permission to take your child’s photograph, then they should not enter for a chance to play the
game.

Student Name:

Grade: Teacher Name:

Parent Name:

Parent Contact E-mail:

By signing this permission form, | give my student permission to play Egg Head during a spirit assembly
at Stillwater Elementary on Wednesday, May 25™.

Parent Signature

If you would like a visual of the Egg Head game, you can go to our Facebook Page, ‘Stillwater Elementary
PTSA’ and search for “the tonight show” and you will see a post shared from the Tonight Show with
Jimmy Fallon’s page that shows Jimmy Fallon and Jodie Foster playing their version of the game.

Questions? Please e-mail president@stillwaterptsa.org



